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The Distance Learning program, utilizing mobile units, will provide students with the ability to take courses through video conferencing technology.   Students in our Nelson County middle schools and Nelson County High School will be able to take these courses in their classrooms.   The system can be used for virtual field trips as well as for professional development for teachers.
